To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 04 April 2022 20:23:36

Dear Sirs..

I object to this unnecessary road and tunnel development.

Loosing WHS for such an iconic historical and precious landscape at a time when people
need it the most will be unforgivable and detrimental to the wildlife and underground
water springs.

Breaking up the aqua furs so close to a Mesolithic spring will not only damage the
extremely rare waters it will draw water from habitats for miles around. And in a time of
man made climate collapse it is an insane project to cover our unique and porous chalk
down land in tarmac that will contribute to more flooding.

Please just see the future, a future that doesn't prioritise the car over our natural world and
risks the health of our very planet.

yours in gratitude

Indra Donfrancesco

"An eye to see what is,

A heart to feel what is

And the courage that dares to follow"
Celtic Triad Call





